
SHAC 
STUDENT HEALTH ADVISORY COUNCIL 

GOOD AFTERNOON, 

WE WILL BE HAVING A VIRTUAL DISTRICT SHAC (STUDENT HEALTH ADVISORY COUNCIL) 
MEETING ON THURSDAY, MAY 26TH @ 5:30 P.M.  YOUR NAME WAS SENT TO ME TO REPRESENT 
YOUR CAMPUS ON THE SHAC AS A COMMUNITY MEMBER OR STAFF MEMBER.  

PRINCIPALS -- YOU CAN FORWARD THIS MESSAGE TO ANYONE ELSE ON YOUR STAFF OR 
COMMUNITY YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE PART OF THE DISTRICT SHAC.  PLEASE INPUT THE 
INFORMATION IN THE LINK BELOW OF ANYONE ELSE WHO WANTS TO BE PART OF SHAC & 
MAKE SURE TO INCLUDE THEIR EMAIL.  YOU ARE ALSO INVITED TO THE MEETING IF YOU WOULD 
LIKE TO ATTEND. 

PHYSICAL EDUCATION TEACHERS & NURSES -- YOU ARE ALSO INVITED TO THE MEETING IF YOU 
WOULD LIKE TO ATTEND.   

WE WILL BE DISCUSSING THE FFA REGULATION LOCAL WELLNESS PLAN.  I WILL FORWARD THE 
MEETING LINK ONCE IT IS CREATED.  THANK YOU.  

Brian McClenny 
McAllen ISD 
Athletic Director/PE Coordinator 
bmcclenn@mcallenisd.net 
Phone: 956-618-6089 
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